
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:

Bobby Goins <BGoins@polynatura.com>
Tuesday, October 23, 2018 10:51 PM
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; McMillan, Michael, EMNRD; Jones, William

Subject:

PolyNatura has no issue with the new location of the Mis Amigos #907H.

Paul,

V, EMNRD; Dawson, Scott, EMNRD 
[EXT] RE: New APD in Ochoa mine area

Best Regards,
POLYNATURA

Bobby Goins
Mineral Asset Administrator/GIS Analyst 
575-942-2799 main 
623-302-8761 cell 
Email: baoins@poivnatura.com 
Web: www.polvnatura .com

From: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD <paul.kautz@state.nm.us>
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2018 9:06 AM
To: BGoins(5)polvnatura.com; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze(5)state.nm.us>; McMillan, Michael, EMNRD 
<Michael.McMillan(5>state.nm.us>; Jones, William V, EMNRD <WilliamV.Jones(5)state.nm.us>; Dawson, Scott, EMNRD 

<Scott.Dawson(a)state.nm.us>
Subject: New APD in Ochoa mine area

Hello Bobby

XTO has re-submitted their APD for the Mis Amigos # 907H at a new location

Location: U/L: P, Sec 31, 23S, 33E, 363' FSL & 483' FEL

Lat. 32.254961 and Long. -103.604466

Thank you for reviewing the location.

Paul Kautz
Hobbs District Geologist
Energy Minerals Natural Resources Dept.
Oil Conservation Division 
1625 N. French Dr.
Hobbs, NM 88240
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